Find us on Facebook: https://fb.watch/aox45bisXl/ 
Here are the 4 things you need to know about Columbia Elementary this week (1/7/22)
1. This coming Thursday, January 13, will be an early dismissal day. Most students will be dismissed at 1:30 on Thursday.
2. Our student council is promoting positive school spirit on Fridays. They will offer a small treat to students who wear the school shirt or school colors (Blue, Grey, and Green) on Fridays.
3. Has your child ever received the Principal’s Voyager Award (aka, Blue Slip)? Each week dozens of students have their names read on the intercom and are sent to the office for a prize and personal congratulations for being exemplary in following our 3 School Rules: Be Safe, Be Kind, and Be Reliable.
4. Finally, Parent/Teacher Conferences are coming up. Sign up times will be available through MyDSD starting on Monday, January 10. 


Be sure to check out the school calendar on our school’s homepage: https://columbia.davis.k12.ut.us/ 
